
Sacred Heart Catholic Church and St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 PARISH BULLETIN  

Sacred Heart Church Reverend Dariusz Ziebowicz, S.D.S.  
Rockne, Texas Deacon Roger Muehr (512) 303-3082 St. Mary’s Church 
(512) 321-7991 Deacon Alvin Frerich (512) 303-5202 String Prairie, Texas 
(512) 303-2723 (fax) 4045 FM 535, Bastrop, TX 78602 (830) 839-4580 
shcrockne@hwtx.com http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com https://stmarysp.church 
Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Diana and Mauro Rodriguez, 512-673-7422. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com/ 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 
 

August 30, 2020 – Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) NO MASS 
 Tuesday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Wednesday 7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) Esther Seidel – by Ladies of Charity-Bastrop 
 Thursday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) John Thompson – by Nelda Thompson 
 Friday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) NO MASS 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) Living and deceased members of Philip & Rosa R. Goertz Family – by Family 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Terry Breeding – by Patsy Meuth 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) Robert “Bob” Seidel – by John & Sharon Foerster 
 

All homebound visits are called off.  If there is an emergency, please contact the office, 512-321-7991 and leave a 
message.  (Father Dariusz) 
 

Weekend Masses at Sacred Heart, are now being held in Holtman Hall.  We have met or exceeded the required limitation 
of our Church.  The Hall provides for more people and also provides possibility for additional social distancing. 
 

Live Stream Masses:  All weekend Masses will continue to be live streamed. When possible, we will live stream 
Thursday’s 7:00 a.m. Mass and 15 minutes of Adoration. 
 

Live Stream Participants wishing to Receive the Eucharist:   
Sacred Heart: Reserved parking in the front row of Holtman Hall. 
St Mary’s: Park near the south side door. 
   *Our ushers will ensure you receive the Eucharist after weekend Masses. 
 

Confession schedules: 
Sacred Heart: Friday evening 6:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., in Holtman Hall 
 Saturday night after 5:00 p.m. Mass, in Holtman Hall 
St. Mary’s: Sunday morning following 10:00 a.m. Mass, in the Church Hall 
 

Eucharistic Adoration at Sacred Heart:  Thursdays 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.  No sign up necessary. 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) classes for the 2020-21 year will begin on September 13.  RCIA is the normal 
process by which non-Catholics can enter the Catholic Church.  However, RCIA classes are open to anyone, Catholic and 
non-Catholic alike, wishing to learn more about the Catholic faith.  Due to COVID-19 concerns, RCIA will be offered 
through online classes only.  Exact details are still being worked out.  Additional information will be posted in the bulletin 
and on our website as it becomes available.  We are asking parishioners to please pass this information with anyone who 
might be interested.  If you, or they, have questions, please call, text or email Rodney Kadura at 512-461-6673 or 
rodney.kadura@gmail.com.  (Rodney Kadura) 
 

The Rockne-String Prairie Knights of Columbus Council is currently selling chances for their annual gun raffle.  Proceeds 
from this raffle helps the council with their charitable projects.  For tickets please check with Bradley Wilhelm at 
512-629-2130, John Altum at 512-233-9886 or August Boer at 512-284-0206.  (Phil Fredericks) 
 

We wish a happy birthday to Wayne Norris on the occasion of his 88th birthday, which he celebrates on September 2 and 
a happy birthday to Virgil Meuth on the occasion of his 86th birthday, which he celebrates on September 3.  May God 
bless you and keep you for many more years. (Fr. Dariusz) 
 

Collection:  $2,385.00 
 

Sept. 5 Statue: Steve & Linda Kutach   
Sept. 6 Statue: Shirley Wright   
 Chalice: Homer & Rose Mary Garza 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after 
receiving and before returning. 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 

Sept. 6 Statue: Della Seidel   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and 
before returning. 
 

Religion class for St. Mary’s will be a little different this year.  In this uncertain time, we are forced to think outside our 
comfort zone.  Religion class will be for all members of the family and will take place after the 10:00 a.m. Mass on 
Sunday.  The first class will be September 13.  Everyone will remain in their seats in the Church with their families.  The 
program will begin immediately after Mass has ended.  The program will explain The Creed.  If any discussion is needed 
please do so after class outside.  Any question please call Sharon Foerster at 512-921-0751.  (Sharon Foerster) 
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